
August 26, 2011 
 

Comments from United Kingdom on Approval by Mail: Bangladesh - Climate Resilient 
Infrastructure Improvement in Coastal Zone Project 

 
 

Dear Patricia 
  

This email is to confirm the UK's approval of the following decision: 
  

The PPCR Sub-Committee approves USD 600,000 in PPCR funding to contribute to the 
preparation of the Climate Resilient Infrastructure Improvement in Coastal Zone Project (ADB) 
as part of the Strategic Program for Climate Resilience for Bangladesh. 
  

Best regards 
  

Jane 
  

  

Jane Higgins | Policy Analyst - Low Carbon Development and Adaptation Teams | Climate and 
Environment Department | Department for International Development | 

 

 


